
 

Find us on Facebook for regular updates of news and information:  

facebook.com/newportjuniorschoolpta/ 

Dear parents, carers and families 

Welcome to the autumn term edition of our newsletter. 

The main focus of last year’s fundraising was to help fund the new adventure playground and the PTA contributed 

£5,500 (including funds from the previous year) which is a phenomenal achievement. We couldn’t have achieved 

this without the invaluable support of the staff, parents and carers, and the children too! 

This academic year we are fundraising for another large project — the refurbishment of the 'Quiet Area'. This is the 
area between the playground and the field, currently has a painted fence round it.  

Details to follow of the plans and new name. 

Key Dates 

Friday 28 September: Cake Stall 

Tuesday 23 October: PTA Meeting  

Wednesday 24 October: Disco 

Friday 9 November: Cake Stall 

Friday 30 November: Mufti for a Jar for Christmas Fayre 

Friday 7 December: Christmas Fayre 

Christmas Fayre 

Friday 7 December 

A date for your dairy! 

This will take place in the school hall 
and surrounding classrooms. 

 
Please join us for our biggest  

fund-raising event of the year! 
 

We hope to see you there! 
More information to follow soon! 

Cake Stall / Macmillan Coffee 

Friday 28 September 
We will have a cake stall on Friday 28 September.  

Please can children bring in cakes, homemade or 

bought, on the Friday morning. 

Plates of cakes will be sold for £1 at 3.30pm outside the 
conservatory at the entrance to the playground. 

Proceeds will be equally split between the PTA and Macmillan. 

Mufti in a Jar 

Friday 30 November 
All children can come into school in 

Mufti on this day in exchange for a 

filled jar for the  Christmas Fair  

Jar Stall. 

Cake Stall 

Friday 9 November 
We will be having a second cake stall this term. 

Can children please bring in cakes on the 

morning of the day. 

Plates of cakes will be sold for £1 at 3.30pm, 

same place as before. 



 

PTA Disco 

Wednesday 24 October 

3.30pm–5pm  

Have a boogie with your friends! 

£1 entry! 

Maximum £5 spending money please. 

Children to bring a change of clothes in a bag to school on the day to change into for the disco. 

We will be selling snacks, drinks and sweets. And of course there will be lots of music to dance to! 

Due to a growing number of children at NJS, the school and PTA have decided that we need to operate the disco 
slightly differently to how we have in the past. So this time we will split the children into upper and lower school - 
half the school in the disco whilst the other watch a dvd/film and then they will swop over. Everything else will  
remain the same - same pick up time, same £1 entry and the same refreshments. 

As a result all children will still get a chance to enjoy the disco but there will be more space in the school hall and 

shorter queues for refreshments!  

PTA Meeting 

Tuesday 23 October  

7.30pm 

New Inn 

Please do come and join us at the next PTA Meeting which will be at the New Inn in Newport.  

We will be discussing the Christmas Fayre. 

How can you help? 

You can help the PTA in many ways:  

• supporting events by attending 

• making cakes 

• plating up cakes 

• help organising events 

• running a stall at the Christmas Fair 

• attending meetings 

• fundraising ideas or to offer your help speak to a member of the PTA or email us at njs.pta@taw.org.uk 

Christmas Fayre – if you are able to be on a stall during the fair we would love to hear from you!  

mailto:njs.pta@taw.org.uk

